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PRESS RELEASE-For Immediate Release 
Albuquerque (May 12, 2014) – Traffic Report   
 
This report replaces previous report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

• Ongoing until Wednesday 5/14 at 5 am – The I_25 northbound off ramp to Paseo Del 
Norte will have the left lane closed. EXPECT DELAYS!!! 

• Ongoing until Wednesday 5/14 at 5 am – The I_25 northbound frontage road at Pino 
Road will be closed with no access to Paseo Del Norte. Northbound frontage road traffic 
will detour to San Pedro. Business access will be allowed. EXPECT DELAYS!!! 

 
All projects scheduled weather permitting and are subject to change without notice. 
For more information please contact, Phil Gallegos, NM Department of Transportation 
at 798-6645 or 220-4153, logon to www.nmroads.com. or dial 511. 
 

http://www.nmroads.com/
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